
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING EVENTS 

October 

Friday 6th The Long Road 
 
Friday 20th Coupe De Ville 
 
Saturday 28th Halloween with the Patricks 
 

November 
Friday 3rd Chevy Tones 
 
Friday 17th Wise Guys 
  
Saturday 18th  at the British with UK Blitz 
 
Sunday 19th Picnic at Virgara 
 

www.legendsrockandrollclub.com.au 

 

info@legendsrockandrollclub.com.au 
 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

The song says “how time slips away”, certainly 
does.  Can’t believe how the months are flying by.   We 
at Legends have had some great club nights and to see 
so many members and friends come along and support 
your club. Thank you. 
 
Our first big interstate band “Shake 2” was something 
special. So much great feedback . They just kept the 
dance floor full all night. Along with DJ Tony during 
the breaks. To hear the wonderful comments as people 
left at the end of the night, made the hard work all 
worth it.  
 
Thank you to the committee, and everyone who helped 
to make things run smoothly and be the great night it 
was.  Hopefully Ron’s vision of this night, turned out as 
he would have wanted it to be.   
  
Sorry I need to remind members again, please show 
your 2024 membership card upon entry. I have heard a 
few say they don’t carry their card. Easy, take a photo of 
the card on your phone,(just about everyone carries 
their phone) and show the girls. No need to get angry, 
they are only doing their job.  
 
On a lighter note, check Legends website for upcoming 
shows. Some are ticket shows so get in early. 
 
Ann Sharkey  
President 
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DEMONSTRATION TEAM  

This year we have started demos at nursing homes and retirement villages. I would like to thank 
all demo team members for doing and exceptional job. We have only done a few homes this 
year and expect to do more in 2024.  

I would like to invite anyone who would be interested to come and join our team, please contact 
me or Ann so you can see how the residents and the team have such a great time. I hope next 
year will be more full- on so we need more couples to help. We normally dance for one hour as 
it can get tiring and so the more the merrier. As you know Virgara is coming up very quickly and 
we will be doing a demo on the Sunday – please let me know if you can help it would be most 
appreciated. 

Ben and Joan Klaassen 

 

VICTOR HARBOR 

Our first Legends Victor Harbor Dance nights in a while at the Town Hall proved to 
be successful.  It was fantastic. The atmosphere was buzzing both nights. 
We danced to the Music of Deane on Friday night and we rocked to Midnight Shift 
on Saturday night. 
 
Thank you to all who supported our dance nights.  We were lucky to have had such 
a warm and friendly bunch of people on both nights. 
 

We will be doing it all again next year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAYMENTS TO LEGENDS  

Any payments to Legends can be paid through Direct Bank Transfers, EFTPOS or cash  

EFTPOS available on all Club nights 

Direct Bank Transfer:  

BSB: 805 050                        ACC:  4319838 

 
Please ensure your surname and what the payment is for is included in the reference, ie 
tickets, membership, etc… 
 
 In the case of membership new members only must send a completed form to the 
Membership Officer at Legends Rock and Roll Club, PO Box 37 Greenacres 5086  
 

VARIETY BASH UPDATE  

The morning was wet and miserable, the atmosphere and 
friendship amongst the people there that morning was 
amazing. Rain held off most of the morning with a drizzle 
here and there.  

The Legends Rock n Roll Club sponsored 2023 Variety Bash 
Car CO2 Butterflies with drivers Janet and Faye, they were 
sent with lots of cheers and good wishes. Thank you, Janet 
and Faye, for the journey, it's been a beautiful experience 
with you both. 

Both survived some rough dirt roads and the awesome mud 
tracks, played some slip n slide heading for Pinnaroo.  

What an amazing journey, thank you everyone who 
participated in the Variety Car Bash 2023, being sponsors, 
support group, family, friends etc. The photos, videos made 
us feel we were behind the wheel and driving with you all.  

VARIETY BASH 2023 has come to an end. A heartfelt 
THANK YOU to everyone who played a role - your passionate 
fundraisers, the selfless volunteers, hardworking employees, 
and every single person who lent a hand on this journey.  

Welcome back Variety Bash cars, some of the cars will need 
extra TLC, thank you for sharing the photos of your 
adventures and videos, we were with you all the way. Your 
contribution means the world to the children. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

DANCE LESSONS  

Saturdays 12pm – 2pm 

Beginner's dance class at the Starlight Lounge 
Pooraka has now been going a full year. 
 
We have had some fun learning new dance 
routines, being rock n roll or partner dancing. 
Making new friendships along the way and with 
many new members joining the Legends Rock n 
Roll Club during that time. 
 
After the first hour we change from rock and 
roll to partner dancing. We have been doing all 
the dances they do on club nights and everyone 
is eager to learn more so new dances will be 
introduced in the future. A big thank you to 
Rosa and Robert for helping out. They have 
helped from the beginning and it is very much 
appreciated 
 
Thank you to all the instructors over that period 
for their time and to the Starlight Lounge for 
their venue, it has been a wonderful year. 
 
Looking forward to many more Saturday 
afternoons, see you on the dance floor. 
 
Ben and Joan Klaassen 

SPONSORS 

Ray White Prospect 
Stefan Siciliano 
Ph 0403 171 489 
 

Munro Paving 

Rock and Roll Dress 
Ph 0411 042 517 
 
Virgara Winery 

Largs Pier Hotel 

Lost in the 50s 

 


